
From: Jack McCullough
To: Rachael Markle; City Council; Clk; Julie Ainsworth-Taylor
Cc: Greg Kletzly
Subject: Proposed Self-Storage Moratorium
Date: Monday, August 08, 2016 3:51:12 PM
Attachments: Shoreline City Council Moratorium Letter (8-8-16).pdf

Councilmembers,

 

We are providing the attached letter on behalf of Columbia Pacific Advisors (CPA), regarding
 the proposed Self-Storage moratorium ordinance on the Council agenda tonight.  CPA is
 preparing to develop a storage facility and has been working closely with City staff in that
 regard.  CPA urges the Council not to adopt the moratorium; but if one is adopted, it should
 exempt those proposals (like CPA’s) that have received Code Interpretations.

 

Thank you for your attention to this letter.

 

Jack

 

John C. McCullough
Attorney at Law
McCullough Hill Leary, PS
            701 Fifth Avenue, Suite 6600
            Seattle, Washington 98104
            Tel: 206.812.3388
            Fax: 206.812.3389
           www.mhseattle.com

 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This email message may be protected by the attorney/client
 privilege, work product doctrine or other confidentiality protection.  If you believe that it has
 been sent to you in error, do not read it.  Please reply to the sender that you have received the
 message in error, then delete it.  Thank you.
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